
The October 2012 Vision Board Meeting was brought to order at Ed Stang’s home. 

The minutes of the September meeting were approved with corrections 

Pastor Steve will be installed by Bishop Ann Svennungsen at the 9 am service on November 11th 

The campaign Focus Group sessions have begun.  They will continue through the weekend of October 

21st.  So far 82 families have participated in the sessions. 

The vote on Pastor Steve’s call was as follows:  Members: 268 yes; 0 no.  Non Members: 105 yes; 0 no.  

 

 


